
 

 
 
17 October 2014 
 
To: ASX Company Announcements Platform 
 
BRISBANE BRONCOS LIMITED AND ITS CONTROLLED ENTITIES – OUTCOME OF THE NRL 

INVESTIGATION INTO ALLEGED POSSIBLE SALARY CAP IRREGULARITIES 

 
Brisbane Broncos Limited announced that it has been advised that the outcome of the NRL 
investigation into the alleged possible salary cap irregularities is that no breaches have been identified 
and that no penalties will apply.   
 
For further information, please contact Brisbane Broncos Limited’s Chairman Mr Dennis Watt on 07 
3858 9101. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Brisbane Broncos Limited 
Louise Lanigan 
Company Secretary 
 


